
901 International Pkwy STE 100 

Lake Mary, FL 32746 

March 17, 2024 

Dear reader, 

I am writing in response to a message I received about applying to Deloitte. I believe my experience both 

in school and personal projects reveals me to be a strong candadite for the Solutions Analyst (Software 

Developer). 

My education at UCF provided me with a solid foundation for the developmental process. Although I 

learned from UCF, a considerable amount of my knowledge and experience has come from personal 

projects. I have focused on Java and MySQL and developed multiple tools and plugins for various uses. At 

my current part time position, I created a desktop program to automate many of my responsibilities. 

While my position at Rare Patient Voice is official a “Data Entry Specialist” I have worked hard to create 

automation tools. I have reverse-engineered APIs, worked with Oath2 flows, and created a user friendly 

interface. Because of my tool, I am able to process/validate more then twice the number of profiles a 

day as before. Not only that, but I continue to update it and add more features. I’m always looking to 

improve it. 

The included resume provides an overview of both my education and personal experience. I would love 

to learn more about this position and possibly secure an interview. You can reach anytime at 407-766-

8246 or at micahpuccioball@gmail.com. I look forward to hearing your response. 

Yours truly, 

Micah Puccio-Ball 

Micah Puccio-Ball 
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